Dear Parents and Guardians,

Allegany-Limestone's National Honor Society is delighted to announce the launch of a tutoring program accessible to grades K-12! To ensure a successful operation, we ask that you please read the following guidelines.

All tutors are members of the National Honor Society who have volunteered their time to this program. Professional conduct is expected of every tutor, which includes being prepared and punctual to all appointments. Anything discussed during appointments will be kept strictly confidential. We ask that you please contact Mrs. Finn immediately if you find that any breach in performance has occurred. She can be reached at EFinn@alcsny.org or by dialing 716-375-6600 ext. 2124.

Appointments may be beneficial to provide aid in specific subjects, or simply to keep your child on task as they complete homework. Students will be able to connect one-on-one with a tutor via an agreed upon method of communication; several time slots are available to accommodate a variety of schedules. We ask that you remain mindful of any appointments you make, though we understand that some cancellations are unavoidable. In this event, please reach out to your tutor as soon as possible to inform them that your child's availability has changed.

If you are interested in having your child work with a National Honor Society tutor, the signup form can be located on the home page of the school's website (alcsny.org). You can also go straight to: https://forms.gle/M7FKiAk6zdapDWg36 Additionally, please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Finn with any questions.

Thank you! We are looking forward to the opportunity to work with your children.

Sincerely,
Allegany-Limestone National Honor Society



